
CEO Report 02-17-2022 

I forwarded the letter Jim received from Phil as well as his correspondence with him in regard to the 

approved uses of Hard Shell. 

Jim has continued conversations with the Byers and their proposed SSWD application. 

Planning board sent Jim alternative frontage and driveway amendments informations to review 

The Arsenaults have blueprints for a laundry room addition and have started conversation with Jim on 

next steps 

The Ducales submitted a building permit application for a 12x16 shed, I just sent that off to Jim to review   

 


